
 

 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
We hope you are enjoying a happy Christmas break with family and friends! We look forward to seeing everyone 

back on Monday, January 8. 

 

STUDENT REGISTRATION 

Dates for registration have not yet been released. Please continue to check our Division website at www.psd.ca 

for information on new and returning 2024-2025 student registrations. 

 

HOT LUNCH 
Round 4 opens January 22. To order, open or create your account, visit our website. 

Jan. 12 – Quiznos Jan. 19 – Boston Pizza Jan. 26 – Wok Box 

Booster Juice: Wednesday Jan. 10 Tuesday, Jan. 23 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 
School Council: Monday, January 15 at 6:30 pm 

Meetings will be held in person in the library learning commons and virtually. Links for the meetings can be 

found on our website calendar. 

 

PURDYS FUNDRAISER 
Thank you to everyone who ordered Purdy's chocolates! You helped FIMESPAF raise enough money to 

support our Je lis Je lis online reading support program, an important student and teacher support in our school. 

 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
We ask parents to always let us know when their child is going to be absent and the reason. For your 

convenience, you can do this by emailing the school at broxton@psd.ca. Alternatively, you may also call the 

main office. 

 

SCHOOL FEES 
Please be sure to log into your Powerschool Parent Portal and make sure any outstanding fees are paid so that 

your child can continue to enjoy participating in things like field trips, options, and extra-curricular 

activities.  Thank you! 
 

CHOIR 
Junior Choir is an extracurricular group for students in Grades 2 and 3 that starts in January. We practice on 

Mondays and Wednesdays from 12:00 - 12:30 pm. Mme iampen will send home forms in January for those who 

are interested in learning more and joining choir to SING! 
 

Senior Choir continues in January and will be preparing for several performances and a workshop in the 

spring. We will continue to practice on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 12:00 - 12:30 pm. 
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